
 

Annual Hillsboro Library Public Affairs Briefing 

 
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
   	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  

Protect Our Parks	
  

Monday 
April 23 

2018 
	
  

Speakers: 
 

       Doug Wood, biologist and old-growth forest advocate 

       Angie Rosser, Director, WV Rivers Coalition 

       Ken Springer, Vice President, Watoga Foundation 

 Program will cover the beauty and value of old growth forest,  
the recent battle to save WV State Parks from logging,  

the ins and outs of politics involved, 
 what we need to be ready for in the future, and 

 the ongoing plans and activities at Watoga State Park. 
	
  

 Potluck at 5:30 
      

Program at 6:30 
 

Sponsored by the Hillsboro Library Friends 

 


